
Para más información en cómo este cambio  
impactará su factura, llame al 888-225-2611. 

KEEPING YOU INFORMED
Proposed Rate Increase

On July 30, 2021, in Docket UE-210593, PacifiCorp dba Pacific Power & Light Company 
(Pacific Power) filed an advice filing with the Washington Utilities and Transportation 
Commission (Commission) to implement a rate adjustment to Schedule 91, Surcharge 
to Fund Low Income Bill Assistance Program, to recover the costs associated with Pacific 
Power’s rate discount program for low-income customers.

This proposed change will result in an overall average increase to Washington customers 
of approximately 0.9%. A residential customer would see a bill impact of $1.26 per month. 
The table below reflects the impact to customers by service type.

The Commission will examine Pacific Power’s request. As a result of this examination, the 
Commission may determine that the schedule should be accepted as filed, modified, or 
rejected. If accepted as filed, the rate change would go into effect on October 1, 2021.

You are invited to comment to the Commission. The Commission has the authority to 
set final rates that may be lower or higher than the Company’s request, depending on the 
outcome of its investigation. You can comment by using the “Submit a Comment” feature 
at the Commission’s website, at utc.wa.gov, or by using the contact information below.  

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
P.O. Box 47250
Olympia, WA 98504
Email: comments@utc.wa.gov
Telephone: 1-888-333-WUTC (9882)

Commission staff will make a recommendation to the commissioners at a virtual open 
meeting. These meetings are regularly scheduled every other Thursday at 9:30 a.m. Please 
contact the Commission to request to be notified of the scheduled open meeting at which 
the proposal will be considered by the Commission. You can provide comment during  
this meeting.

The UTC is committed to providing reasonable accommodation to participants with 
disabilities. If you need reasonable accommodation, please contact the Commission at  
360-664-1132 or human_resources@utc.wa.gov.

For more information or to contact Pacific Power, please call us toll free at  
1-888-221-7070 or write to:

Pacific Power
825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 2000
Portland, OR 97232

ISSUED: 8/25/2021

Type of Service Percentage Increase Current Surcharge Proposed Surcharge

Residential service (Schedule 16, 18) 1.1% $0.74 $2.00

Small general service (Schedule 24) 1.0% $1.56 $3.84

Large general service < 1,000 kW  
(Schedule 33, 36) 1.1% $37.89 $103.19

Large general service > 1,000 kW  
(Schedule 47T, 48T) 0.1% $257.50 $300.00

Agricultural pumping service (Schedule 40) 1.2% $15.65 $51.61
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